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Dear City Council, I am writing to express my deep support for the Shelter to Housing Continuum
Project. Having people live in tents on the street/sidewalk is unsafe for those who are houseless as
well as those who live and work near them. Ensuring people have sanitation services and supportive
services--including access to mental health care--onsite will be essential to success of this initiative.
Thank you for your leadership in identifying solutions to this crisis. Chris
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